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 7

th
 Grade students will take their Writing TAKS test on Tuesday March 1, 2011. 

Mrs. Granger is continuing her benchmarking assessment with all 7
th

 grade students. 

 

 OMS will take school-wide benchmark exams the week of March 7 – 11, 2011 in 

Reading, Math, Science, and Social Studies. 

 

 Grand Central Station continues to be successful for our students at OMS.  Mrs. 

Kennedy, Mrs. Fierro and our teachers are collaborating every Monday on ways to reach 

struggling learners. 

 

 Attendance continues to be monitored closely.  We’ve had a good number of students go 

home early or absent all day with fever and stomach issues. 

 

 The ZAP after school program has had good results with fewer students NOT turning in 

their homework. Miss Parker and Mrs. Kennedy head up our ZAP program.  Mrs. 

Kennedy is working on a voluntary lunch tutoring program for any OMS student as well 

as an “Hour Power” after school tutoring and organizational program for 6
th

 grade 

students. 
 

 The Spring Band concert is scheduled for Tuesday May 17, 2011 at 7:00p.m. 

 

 The 7
th

 & 8
th

 grade girls basketball teams each took the consolation prize at the Eldorado 

Basketball Tournament held Saturday February 5, 2011.  It was great to see how our girls 

came from behind to win. 
 

 With basketball season over, 7
th

 and 8
th

 graders move into track season.  At this time, the 

OMS track schedule is as follows:  
 

Friday March 4, 2011 @ Sonora 

Thursday March 24, 2011 @ Harper 

Friday April 1, 2011 @ Junction 

*District Track Meet Thursday April 14, 2011 @ 

Ballinger 

 

 Our PTO sponsored a Valentine dance in the OMS cafeteria for all students on Friday 

February 11, 2011.  We had some very well dressed young ladies and gentlemen. 


